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Update on Actions Taken Since Last Report: 

 

This is the fifth report for Workgroup #6. Workgroup #6 – Team 2, met on April 14, 2022. 

Workgroup #6 - Team 2 met to discuss in more detail the Regional Prospective Student Centers 

and finalize proposed recommendations for the Prospective Student Centers.  Additionally, a 

discussion was led by Emily Weers, Executive Director for Academic Affairs Business Services 

on preparing funding proposals for workgroup recommendations.  

 

Next Major Issue to be Addressed: 

 

The Workgroup will use the next series of meetings to confirm and draft recommendations. Any 

follow-up questions, presentations, or data needed to begin the drafting process will be addressed 

during this time. Collaborations, role, and scope of former students and other stakeholder groups 

will be discussed for inclusion in the recommended actions. 

 

Problems or Barriers Encountered and Solutions Identified: 

 

None at this time.  

 

Deliverables Completed: 

 

Identified recommended priorities for the Regional Prospective Student Centers. Discussed 

funding model and financial impact of Prospective Student Center expansion. 

 

Timeline for Completion of Remaining Deliverables 

 

In progress. 


